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OFHEO SOLICITING COMMENTS AS IT UPDATES ITS 

STRATEGIC PLAN  
  

 

The Office of Federal Housing Enterprise Oversight (OFHEO) is 
soliciting comments on its revised Strategic Plan. In accordance 
with the requirements of the Government Performance and 
Results Act of 1993 that agencies update their Strategic Plans 
every three years, OFHEO has developed its draft FY 2003-2008 
Strategic Plan and soliciting the views and suggestions of those 
entities potentially affected by or interested in the plan.  OFHEO`s 
draft FY 2003-2008 Strategic Plan may be viewed on the OFHEO 
web site at http://www.ofheo.gov/OFHEOReports.asp.  OFHEO 
uses its Strategic Plan to guide each year`s performance goals, 
which are described in OFHEO`s Annual Performance Plans.  They 
may be viewed on the OFHEO web site at http://www.ofheo.gov in 
the "News Center & FOIA", "Reports" section.  Please e-mail any 
comments to StrategicPlan@ofheo.gov by August 27, 2003.  

  
OFHEO's mission is to promote housing and a strong national housing finance 
system by ensuring the safety and soundness of Fannie Mae and Freddie Mac. 

 

**Important note:  As of April 2009, all OFHEO Strategic 
Plan information can be found on FHFA.gov at: 
http://www.fhfa.gov/Default.aspx?Page=199.  
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